
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 

August 12, 2021 

 

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met in person at the Welcome Center.  In attendance were 

Lauren Jarvi, Tim Clouatre, Brian Leblanc, Jeff Potter, and Chad Whitehead 
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:01 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes of the July 8 meeting.  Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T&L 

 

We returned to our draft Policy and Bylaws, as edited by Tim.  We’re closing in on it.  Several items were 

clarified, others added or deleted.  References were discussed from other Vermont communities as well as 

the Secretary of State Digging Deep publication, specifically regarding disinterments. 

Tim will review lot pricing to see if our rates should be updated. 

 

Lauren mentioned a notice recently of someone who may be doing monument repair in Barnet.  She’ll 

follow up on this. Ditto cleaning.  No specific plans have been made to tackle these projects. 

 

Tim moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:43, seconded by Bryan.  Approved by T&B. 

 

Our next meeting will be on September 9. 

 

 

 

 

 


